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Date:    December 1, 2015 
Time:  7:45 A.M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:   Shooting      
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a shooting in the 700 block of Oregon St. that 
occurred at about 5:30 a.m. on Tuesday, December 1, 2015. 
 
The 42 year-old male victim reported that he arrived at work and encountered a male subject at 
the back of the business, outside.  A short struggle ensued and the victim was shot.  The 
suspect ran from the area.   
 
The suspect was described as a white male, 5’10”-6’ wearing a hooded sweatshirt and had a 
face covering.   
 
The victim was taken to Theda Clark Hospital by the Oshkosh Fire Department for a non-life 
threatening gunshot wound to the chest.    
 
Oshkosh Police canvassed the area, but did not find the suspect.  Oshkosh Police believe this 
to be an isolated incident and continue to investigate the shooting  
 
Oshkosh Police are asking anyone with information to please call (920) 236-5700 and ask to 
speak to Detective Dean Artus.     
 
If you have information on this incident and would like to remain anonymous, please 
contact Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477; or text IGOTYA 
and your crime tip to 274637; or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit 
your text via the web.  You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information 
leading to an arrest. 
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